February 3, 2012


Nature Kindergarten Registration Day Guidelines

1. Registration will take place on a “first come, first served” basis according to the criteria below.  Applications will be stamped with the date and time of receipt beginning at 8 am on Monday, February 6th.  Based on this process, up to twenty-two students will be admitted to the program.

· All forms must be complete.

· Only completed forms will be considered.

· Places will be allocated in an attempt to create a gender balance for research purposes.  Two places, non-gender specific, will be held for Aboriginal students to reflect the District’s demographic.  If Aboriginal students are accepted in the initial group of twenty, these students will be additional to the two spots designated for Aboriginal students.

· Where a family has twins, both children will be considered together.

· A wait list will be developed.

2. There will be two registration line-ups on Monday, February 6th.  One for female applicants and one for male applicants.
3. If you are not the parent of the child being registered, you should have a signed letter indicating you are applying on the parents’ behalf.

4. Only one application form will be accepted per person, unless you have twins in which case you may apply for two students.

5. If you do not have an application form, please line up and a form will be distributed to you at 7:30 am.  A parent must complete the application form, and it must be completed by 8:00 am.
6. You must have registered your child for Kindergarten at their catchment school or French Immersion School before February 6th, 2012.
7. The application form you present on Monday, February 6th is subject to review.

8. Confirmation of accepted Nature Kindergarten students will take place no later than February 20th, 2012.
